
 

 
 
 
1/10/2022 
 
RE: COVID-19 and NCVF Championships 
 
The NCVF is actively monitoring Covid-19 as it pertains to the 2022 NCVF Championships. NCVF 
reserves the right, at any time, to take actions it deems necessary in response to the 
pandemic. Such actions include, without limitation, tournament cancellation or postponement, 
limiting the competition schedule, and conditioning entry and participation on following 
required health and safety protocols, such as those imposed by local, state, or federal 
authorities. 
 
No team or individual may register, work at, attend or participate in the NCVF Championships if 
doing so would or pose an unreasonable health risk to themselves, other participants, staff or 
others, or violate a community, school, or other applicable health guideline or requirement.   
  
NCVF urges all participants and staff to do their part now by staying healthy, knowing their 
health status, staying home when sick, and following community, school or other applicable 
guidelines or requirements. Such guidelines or requirements could include wearing masks and 
taking other measures that can help protect you and others around you from getting or 
spreading COVID-19 variants.  By being proactive, we believe we can enhance the opportunity 
for a safer and more successful 2022 NCVF Championship.  
 
 


